
 

June 2023  

  

Dear Parents of Grade 3 to Grade 4 students,   

   

Radisson staff will once again be coordinating and ordering all the school supplies for the students 

of our school.  This process has proven to be successful in the past, allowing for consistency, in 

quality and availability.  Also, because items are bought in bulk, the overall expense can be reduced, 

and high-quality materials are purchased.   

  

Monies collected also support the purchase of student supplies for baking and craft experiences, 

classroom treats, resources, and reducing the cost of field trips.  

 

Please pay the amount of $45.00 by cash or cheque (payable to Radisson School) on the first 

day of school.   

  

PLEASE SECURELY ENCLOSED AND LABEL STUDENT FEES IN AN ENVELOPE OR ZIPLOCK   

BAG. THANK YOU.  
 

  

There are also some needed items required from home:  

• A pair of running shoes with non-marking soles (no platform soles), to be kept at 

school, for indoor use.  Please ensure that your child has runners that he/she is capable 

of keeping tightly done up independently.  Loose shoes or long laces increases the risk of 

the student tripping or the shoe flying off during a kicking action.    

• A backpack to carry materials to and from school.  

• 2 boxes of Kleenex  

• 1 reusable water bottle 

• Headphone ($5.00-$10.00 price range) in a large ziplock bag, labeled with your 

child’s name. No Bluetooth headphones. 

  

NOTE:  Students need to take responsibility for personal belongings they bring.  Please make sure 

your child’s name is clearly marked on all personal items.  

  

Thank-you for your support.  If you have any questions, please contact your child’s teacher or the 

school office.  

  

Sincerely,  

Mr. Scott Harmacy  

Principal  

 
 


